2400 South Stage Coach Lane
Fallbrook Union High School
(760) 723-6300 ¢ FAX 731-6192
Fallbrook, California 92028 www.fallbrookhs.org

October 20, 2010

Bob Coffman
Coffman Enterprises, Inc
Caddy for the Hole

Dear Mr. Coffman,

On behalf of Fallbrook High School and the Fallbrook Boy’s Golf Team, I would like to thank
you for generously donating to our program. We are fortunate to have the opportunity to play at
Pala Mesa Resort. Pala Mesa has been our home course for many years and they have always
been extremely helpful to our school. Caddy for the Hole is a great program that will provide our
school and players with much needed support.

Thank you to Bob Coffman( Caddy for the Hole) and Pala Mesa for this great opportunity. Our
players and junior golf will benefit a great deal!

Sincerely,

Steve Jorde
Boy’s Golf Coach
Fallbrook High School



